
From: Clanon, Paul 
Sent: 12/20/2011 7:05:35 AM 
To: Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7); 

Bottorff, Thomas E (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=TEB3) 
Cc: Michelle Cooke (michelle.cooke@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Bee: 
Subject: Candlestick 

It all worked out well for the Niners and thank goodness no-one was hurt, but it'll be another count in the 
indictment of the CPUC as a lax regulator uninterested in safety. I assume your folks know now what happened, 
and I'd appreciate hearing before the media does, please. 
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